
                          

 

 
 

05 July 2019 
 
 
Notification of Change about the addition of Laser Engraving Processing 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by Tokyo Parts Industrial factory of the follow change to their markings process. 
 
For product markings processed for PLA/PLH/PLY AC Line Filters, our factory will add laser engraving in addition 
to sealing with rubber stamp.  

 
As a result, in the future, product marking will be processed with either rubber stamp or laser engraving. There is 
virtually no change to appearance, with no change to the form, fit and function of the parts. 
 
The change date is effective immediately. 

 
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our Distribution Centre facility therefore it may take some time for this 
change to filter through to customer deliveries of the above series. 

 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


